26th June, 2019


Years 7-10 Cyber Safety
Parent Information Evening


Dear Parents/Caregivers,


Cyber safety and the ability of adolescents to safely navigate their lives online is one of the most prominent issues facing educators, parents and children today.  At Menai High School we are acutely aware of the dangers and ongoing challenges that students encounter when socialising and interacting online.  As a means of further educating the wider community, there will be a meeting for the parents/caregivers of Year 7-10 students regarding Cyber Safety on Wednesday July 24th, 2019 at 6.00pm in the school hall.  ‘ThinkUKnow’, an organisation headed by the Australian Federal Police, will be presenting.

We encourage all students and parents to attend this important session.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note:  This will be followed by Subject Selection information for students in Year 8 and Year 10 at 7.00pm.


Yours faithfully,





B Ellevsen	    R Allen		      E Sayed-Rich		L Meagher
Principal	    Deputy Principal      Deputy Principal	Deputy Principal
		    Years 8 & 12	      Years 7 & 11                Years 9 & 10
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